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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

 

18th December 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am very sad to announce that Mrs Groves will be leaving Fallings Park Primary 
School at the end of this term.  
 
Mrs Groves has served Fallings Park School for an extraordinary 17 years and 
has worked to support our children and our community leading on many 
projects and initiatives that have impacted on our school and the families we 
serve.  
 
I am sure you will all want to join me in congratulating Mrs Groves on her new 
job and wish her well for the future, she will be sadly missed.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 

C Watabiki    S Pedley  

                                                          
Mr C Watabiki                                  Mrs S Pedley 
Chair of Governors                          Headteacher 
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